
 
 
 

Members only training course in New Jersey! 
 
The IICL and its members met for two days in New Jersey, USA on April 9 & 10, to participate in an IICL 
dry van & refrigerated container training course. Participants from various members’ non-technical 
departments and various backgrounds joined us to learn more about the history of containerization, do's 
and don’ts of container use, safety, inspections, repairs, how containers are built, and more. Feedback 
received suggests more events like this will take place in the future, especially for new individuals joining 
our members and colleagues working in non-technical departments. Carrier technicians and IICL 
Technical Committee members participated in the training and presentations.  
 

 


